
Class 4 Newsletter 

Summer 1 23/5/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs L Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
Friday 23rd May – School closes at 3.15pm. 

Monday 9th June – Children return to school.  

Wednesday 11th June – Sports Day (weather dependent).  

Wednesday 2nd July – Class 4 Showcase in the school hall (time TBC).  

 
Certificate Winners 

Week 5 

Christian Value (D9) – Kobi 

For: Always setting a great example 

for behaviour. 

Curriculum Award – Erin 

For: Fabulous recall skills in history. 

Star Writer – Lacey 

For: An amazing newspaper report! 
 

Class News 
What a wonderful half term it has been. I can’t believe how quickly 

it has flown by! Class 4 have been working really hard and it has 

been great to see everyone flourishing in their learning. In maths, 

we have been focussing on fractions, decimals and percentages, 

moving on to adding and subtracting decimals. In English, we 

finished our unit on newspapers and everyone worked really hard to 

create their own report. As part of Extreme English Week, we have 

been looking at Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by Roald Dahl. 

The children have loved immersing themselves in the story and even 

got their own golden tickets to explore the factory! They were 

special reporters for the Daily Mail and wrote their own newspaper 

report about what was inside the chocolate room. Ask your child 

about onomatopoeia! In Science, we have finished off our unit all 

about light by looking at mirrors and their properties. In History, 

the children have been loving learning all about the people of The 

Maya, finishing off by looking at their unique hieroglyphs. In DT, 

Class 4 have been loving planning, creating  and evaluating their own 

fruit salads, using a range of chopping, peeling and grating skills.  

Have a lovely break, 

Mrs Griffin 😊  

Important Notices 

-Sun Safety: As we enjoy this glorious sunshine, please make sure 

your child has a named hat in school, as well as their own sun cream. 

Please note that we cannot apply sun cream for your child and that 

there cannot be any sharing of sun cream due to risk of allergy. Thank 

you for your support with this. 

-Water – Please ensure that your child brings a reusable bottle into 

school. It is of vital importance that your child is hydrated throughout 

the school day. Please avoid sending “Stanley” style bottles in, due to 

limited storage space! Thank you 😊  

Attendance – “Come to School, it’s Really Cool”, “Be on Time, it Helps 

You Shine”. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/parents Please 

do access these FREE resources for 

parents. As a school, we use The National 

College to keep up to date with all of the 

latest changes and updates within 

education. If you need any support with 

this, please do see me! 
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